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NONPROFIT CORPORATIONS COMMITTEE
REPORT PREPARED FOR THE OCTOBER 7, 2023 COUNCIL MEETING

1. 2023-2024 Budget Request and Anticipated Use of Funds

$300 – in-person meeting expenses and refreshments

2. Use of Budgeted Funds during 2022-2023

We requested a small amount for in-person meeting expenses and refreshments, 
in an effort to bring a social component to the meetings and increase attendance.  
Unfortunately, we’re still not seeing sufficient interest in in-person meetings post-
Covid and the budgeted funds were not used.  We hope to garner interest for in-
person attendance in the upcoming year.

3. Next Scheduled Meeting of the Committee

The next Committee meeting will be scheduled for Q4 of 2023.

4. Council Approval

None at this time.

5. Membership

The Committee welcomes new members.  The Co-Chairs mention Committee 
membership when encountering nonprofit practitioners in the field who are not 
involved.  

Committee Co-Chairs provide updates to members periodically on newsworthy 
developments in the law related to exempt organizations between meetings.

6. Accomplishments Toward Committee Objectives

The Co-Chairs seek to create an open dialogue among members during the 
Committee meetings.  In-between meetings, in addition to updating members on 
significant developments in the law, Co-Chairs respond to practice questions 
from members, practitioners and judges.

7. Meetings and Programs

The last Committee meeting was on April 24 via Zoom.  Topics covered at that 
meeting included current legislative updates at the state and federal level, an 
open dialogue among members regarding current issues faced in their practice, 
and upcoming educational opportunities. 

8. Publications
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N/A

9. Methods of Monitoring Legislative/Judicial/Administrative Developments 
and Recommended Action

The Co-Chairs subscribe to various publications and news alerts to keep on top 
of new developments in the law.  

Some of the Committee’s membership also serves on the Exempt Organizations 
Committee of the Probate Bar Section, which is in the process of developing 
recommended updates to state laws affecting charitable organizations, including 
the MI Nonprofit Corporation Act.  This Committee will have an opportunity to 
weigh in on the proposed amendments.

10.Miscellaneous

N/A


